THE HERITAGE ACADEMY
KOLKATA

NOTICE

THA/2022-23/167
September 01, 2022

You are aware that The Heritage Academy has stepped into the 16" year of its
inception and would be welcoming its new batch of students. To begin the New
Batch of BBA, BCA, BSc in Media Science and MSc. in Media Science students,
we are organising an Induction programme, ‘CONVERGENCE 2022’ at SV
Auditorium on Friday. September 2, 2022 .

In view of the above, there will be no classes on September 02, 2022, Friday in the

Academy.

Prof.(Dr)Gour Banerjee
Principal
The Heritage Academy



